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April 13,2012
RE: Letter of Recommendation

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of The Medius Firm. | have worked
with a variety of recruitment firms over the past several years and the results have been less than
stellar. In November of last year we decided that we needed to partner with a recruitment firm that
had a solid reputation in the industry and one that also provided proven results. We chose The
Medicus Firm for this very reason and now our relationship with this firm continues to grow.

The results thus far have been excellent and we have been presented with a number of truly
interested and qualified candidates for a number of our needs. We contracted them to assist us
with several specialties which required them to not only understand the opportunities at St. Luke’s
Cornwall Hospital in Newburgh but also to meet and understand the needs of our outlying practices.
Due to our partnership with The Medicus Firm we signed our first candidate this month and look

forward to many more additions.

Their entire staff has done an excellent job. They all communicate well, are knowledgeable of the
industry and present concise and comprehensive reports for me to present to our recruitment team

and Administrative staff /CEO.

If you are a facility in need of a physician recruitment partner, | highly recommend you engage The
Medicus Firm. You too will be highly impressed and thankful you did!

Sincerely,
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nee Christiano
Director Physician Relations
St. Luke’s Cornwall Hospital
70 Dubois Street
Newburgh, New York 12550



